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Hello Clients, 
  
We would like to formally welcome back Kristen Mejia-Chin, who is 
returning to our team after her recent maternity leave. We have all missed 
working with her over the last 18 months, and we’re so glad to have her 
back!  Kristen will resume her role as our main point of contact for any 
administrative questions you may have. 
  
We can also happily announce that Liam Connor will be remaining with our 
team full-time in an expanded role, which will include some wealth 
planning.  We would like to thank Liam for all of his contributions and 
efforts during Kristen’s absence. 
  
Kristen’s phone line will be returning back to (416) 842-3337 and Liam’s 
new phone number is (416) 974-7012. 
  
Please join us in welcoming Kristen back to the team!  
  
 We are currently all working from home with limited office access, but you 
can reach out to us directly with any questions and we will respond as soon 
as possible. 
  
Thank you,  
Ord Private Wealth Management 

 

 

 

 


